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What a fantasƟc Autumn Term it has been!  
I feel very fortunate to have been part of it. The staff at Corvedale work tremendously hard 

and I am extremely grateful to them for making this school such a vibrant place for your chil-
dren to learn. 

 
Thank you all for your making our Christmas events so special for the pupils – the turnout to 

both the NaƟvity and the Carol Service was incredible and it was lovely to see so many of you 
staying for refreshments aŌerwards too. A big thank you to Father John, Mr BenneƩ and the 

CSA for their support in bringing these events to life! 
 

Please see below a few photos from the last week. Primary school is about memorable expe-
riences and there have certainly been an abundance of those recently. 

 
Merry Christmas to you all, from all of us here at Corvedale School – see you in 2025! 

 
 

 
 

Service: Eduardo, George, Penelope & Vinny 
Endurance: Harry G & Wesley 

Respect: James 
Wisdom: Skye 

Compassion: Flora, Tom & Chloe 
Trust: Ellie 

Friendship: Larna-Rae  

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

14.02.25 Last Day of Half Term 

24.02.25 Back to School 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Chicken 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish and Chips 










